Invitation Email - to be sent to professional scientific societies

Dear X {Editor, President, etc.}

Given the interest you've expressed in the past in submitting names of potential reviewers to the Center for Scientific Review, National Institutes of Health, I'd like to make you aware that we now have an form on our web site at [insert URL] which you may use to submit names of scientists you've vetted and feel would be strong additions to peer review groups. Before submitting names, please confirm with all individuals that they are interested in review service and that they approve of having their name and information submitted via this form.

Your participation is voluntary and all responses we receive will be kept private and maintained in a federal database. Accordingly, this content is subject to the Privacy Act of 1974. The form should take less than 5 minutes to complete.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at kramerkm@csr.nih.gov.

Thank you in advance for your participation and for your commitment to the NIH peer review process.

Sincerely,

Kristin Kramer, Ph.D.
Office of Communications
Center for Scientific Review
National Institutes of Health



THIS IS AN AUTOMATED EMAIL.